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Paul Solomon 
3307 Meadow Oak Drive 

Westlake Village, CA 91361 
Paul.solomon@pb-ev.com 

               August 9, 2025 
The Honorable Emil Michael 
Office of the Under Secretary of Defense, Research and Engineering (USD(R&E)) 
The Pentagon, Washington, DC 20301 

  
Subj: Revise DoD Acquisition Policy to Replace NDIA SAE/EIA-748 
 
Dear Hon. Under Secretary of Defense Michael: 
 
The SAE has no authority to be the accrediting organization for the Earned Value Management System 
Standard (EVMS), SAE/EIA-748. Per SAE Executive Standards Committee Governance Policy, SAE 
standards are “a documentation of broadly accepted engineering practices or specifications for a 
material, product, process, procedure or test method.” 
 
The draft EIA-748E and the expired EIA-748D contain no documentation of engineering practices. 
Please coordinate with Undersecretary Duffey and OMB to replace EIA-748  with ANSI-approved 
project management standards and guides. I submitted a requested to the SAE Systems Engineering 
G-47 Committee to disapprove the draft EIA-748E and to cancel the expired EIA-748D. 
 
Additional justification is in the attached, revised white paper, DOD Acquisition Reform: EVMS-lite 
and Integrated Program Management, rev. 18. 
   
Yours truly,                                        

 
Paul J. Solomon 
CC: 
 Hon. Glen Grothman, HOAC         Hon. Adam Smith, HASC  
Hon. Mike Rogers, HASC                Hon. Ken Calvert , HAC 
Hon. Robert J. Wittman, HASC     Hon. Donald Norcross, HASC            
Hon. Ro Khana, HASC                     Hon. Jim Jordan, HCOA                 
Hon. Roger Wicker, SASC              Hon. Joni Ernst, SASC  
Hon. Elizabeth Warren, SASC       Hon. Pat Harrigan, HASC 
Hon. Troy Meink, Sec. of the Air Force  
Hon. Dan Driscoll, Sec. of the Army  
Hon. USD (A&S) Duffey 
DOGE                                                Hon. SON John Phelan 
Jon Sindreu, WSJ                            Anthony Capaccio, Bloomberg News 

 

 
 


